Buka, SteEhanie

From: Friends of Hartwood <friendsofhartwood@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 04, 2015 9:51 PM

To: Buka, Stephanie

Cc: Catanese, Joe

Subject: Member Resignations

Hello Joe and Stephanie:

The following members of the Friends of Hartwood are resigning effective Feb 28, 2015:

Robert Vishneski
Albert Geniviva
Janice Geniviva

We hope to have prospective replacements in the near future. When the time comes, I will submit the names to
you with a request to see if someone from Council would be willing to appoint them. Let me know if there is
anything else I should be aware of.

Best regards
Joe Downing
Chairman - Friends of Hartwood



